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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a lovely week in school, with the appearance of so many comfortable/bedtime 
readers and book characters for yesterday’s World Book Day. Thank you to all our families 
who supported the event which aims to promote a love of reading and stories. The teachers 
planned a range of activities which included Book Cafes, storytelling sessions and shared 
reading across classes. Thank you for your support.  

The year 5 and year 6 netball team did a great job of representing the school at  South Craven.  
They demonstrated great skill and sportsmanship.  Thank you to Mrs Pease for escorting them 
to the event. 

For the next 5 weeks, all children in Year 5 will be working in Class 4 for the majority of their 
lessons.  They will continue to be registered in their normal classes and leave by the same ex-
its and entrances.  

From Monday, staff who are standing on the gate before and after school will only take mes-
sages regarding pick up and drop off arrangements.  Please can parents, carers pass on any 
other messages through the office.  This is to help us reduce congestion at the gates and make 
sure that the adults can ensure that the children get to their classroom door.  Thank you for 
your cooperation with the matter.  

It was lovely to see a dear friend of the school, Mr George Garland from Skipton Rotary Club, 
in assembly today.  He was there to present certificates to all children that took part in the Ro-
tary Club’s writing competition.   George told the children that the quality in their writing was 
fantastic and was very pleased to announce that Lavinia W came 5th in the whole of Craven.  
We are already looking forward to next year’s competition. 

 

With best wishes, 
Kate Dawson  
(Headteacher) 



Friday 10th March-Sports Trilogy event at Sandylands for 

Y3/4. Please make sure you have a warm/waterproof coat 

with you. 

Tuesday 14th March– Crucial Crew Y6 trip. 

Friday 17th March– Red nose day.  Children are asked to 

come in non uniform for a donation of £1 to Comic Relief. 

Wednesday 22nd– y5/6 Tag rugby tournament pm. 

Friday 24th March-Non Uniform day for chocolate prizes. 

Thursday 30th March– Family Chocolate Bingo 

Friday 31st March-Break up for Easter holidays at 3.30pm. 

Tuesday 18th April-School opens for summer term. 

Monday 1st May-School closed for Bank Holiday. 

Monday 8th May-School closed for Bank Holiday. 

Pupils of the fortnight awarded for pushing them-
selves, great contributions, fantastic maths work, 
exciting reading and brilliant engagement with 
younger children. Well done. 

Week 1 

Pendle Class: Esmae and Jack  
Sharp Haw Class: Cleo and Dougie  
Penyghent Class: Harris and Ethan 
Ingleborough Class: Melissa and Frank 
Whernside Class: Layla and Zsolt  
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Chloe  
Week 2 

Pendle Class: Efan and Edward 
Sharp Haw Class: Elsie and Hunter 
Penyghent Class: Oliver and Cole 
Ingleborough Class: Tailor and Elsie 
Whernside Class: Jackson and Bella 
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Amber  

PTA  

The school disco raised a fantastic 

£240, thank you for all of your support..  

The PTA and school are looking for ex-

citing ways to spend the money.  We will 

update you with their exciting plans.   

On Thursday 30th March, they 

will also be holding a Family 

Chocolate Bingo event which 

will start at 3.45pm. There will 

be a non-uniform day on Fri-

day 24th March and we are 

asking children to donate 

some chocolate.  These dona-

tions will be used as prizes for 

the Chocolate Bingo.   

The winners of the Craven Rotary Club 

Writing Competition 


